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Clergy: Monsignor Canon John Furnival (Parish Priest), Deacon Tony Johnson

Mass Intentions for 30th August - 7th September
Saturday 30th August 5.45pm George Ryan (LD), 

Patricia Mangan
Sunday 31st August 
(22nd Sunday of 
Ordinary Time)

10.30am Sue Meehan (LD),
John Toye (LD), 
Claire McColgan, 
Betty Callaghan (LD), 
Adrian Bryan (BR), 
Deceased members of Morley and Day families

Monday 1st September 9.10am Morning Prayer
9.30am Arthur Leek (LD)
11.00am Requiem Mass for John Hall

Tuesday 2nd September 9.10am Morning Prayer/Service of Word & Communion
7.00pm John Stack (LD), 

Winifred Travers (LD)
Wednesday 3rd September 12.15pm Requiem Mass for Stephen Coyne
Friday 5th September 7.15am World Peace

9.10am Morning Prayer
9.30am Rona Morrison
12 noon Requiem Mass for Betty Darwin

Saturday 6th September 12 noon Diaconate Ordination of Dennis Jones and 
Andy Dell at the Cathedral

5.45pm Betty Darwin (LD), 
Dermot Joseph Casey (A)

Sunday 7th September 
(23rd Sunday of 
Ordinary Time)

10.30am Peter Evans (A),
Jim Stacey (A), 
Nan Tickle (A)

(A) Anniversary, (B) Birthday, (BR) Birthday Remembrance, 
(LD) Lately Dead, (R) Recovery, (S) Sick, (SI) Special Intention, (T) Thanksgiving

LATELY DEAD:  John Hall, Geraldine Gibbons, Eric Murphy, Harry 
Wallace, Betty Darwin, Betty Callaghan, Stephen Coyne, John Stack, 
Winifred Travers, Rona Morrison, Betty Darwin, John Toye, Susan Newport, 
George Ryan, Joseph Fitzgerald, Terrence Mottram, Colin Halliday, Chris 
Heyes, Sandra Deane, John Stanley, Ray O’Connor, Terence Franchetti, 
Kathleen Shields, Thomas McGinley, Timothy Jolley, Barry Partington, 
Elizabeth Dolan, Sue Mehan, Gus Van Cauwelaert, Alan English, David 
Carden, Jamie Bryce, Helen Sheran, May O’Donnell, Maureen Caddick, 
Pauline Walsh, Brenda Connor, Anne Merriman, Tess Corrigan, Pat 
Mangan, George Jenkins, Danny Bartram, Kate McVeigh, Sue Meehan, 
Father Brian Dougherty, Visuca Hopley

ANNIVERSARIES:  Nan Tickle, Jim Stacey, Peter Evans, Dermot 
Casey, Peter Keppie, James Breslin, Mgr Michael McKenna, John Gratton, 
Nancy Smith, Patrick Tait, Paul Keegan, Tina Birmingham, John Downing, 
James O’Neill, Andrew Jones, John Meredith, Mike Slemen, Helen Wills, 
Mona Rampersadsignh, Maureen Bengree-Jones, Andrew Feeley, Andrew 
Traynor, Lucy Hamill, Annie O’Malley, Jack & May Doherty, Rosalie 
Fitzgerald, John Kearney, John Clarkson, Joseph Brown, Brian Conway, 
George Hennessy, Mary Hoyer, Monica Frase

SICK:  Sister Marie Clune (Seafield), Janet Lee, Hugh Molloy, Geraldine 
Gibbons, Alan Bird, Paul Atkinson, Clare Wright, Dave Dunn, Philomena 
Preston, Tommy Bartram, Rev John Crooks, Moira Crowe, Bob Leahy, Pat 
Leahy, Sarah Cooper, Judith Feather, Michelle Woodford, Joan Allen, Mirko 
Florio, Father Colum Kelly, Father Noel Mullen, Deacon Ernest Diggory, 
Graham Johnson, Hugh Smith, Katie Kelly, Eleanor Perkins, Kevin 
McDonnell, John Stack, Tony King, Naomi Wilkinson, Moira Crowe, JIm 
McKernan, David Dunn, Marilyn O’Rourke, Anne Potter, B.R., B.F., Ralph 
Thornhill, Chelsea Spencer, Sheila Nugent, Sarah Pilkington, Mgr Des 
Seddon, Stephen Traynor, Jean New, Gaynor Jones, Ian Hudson, Garry Tull, 
Maureen & Richard Wharton, Mary Allen, Tina Clarkson, Drew McGowan, 
Betty Callaghan

Please note that the lists will be reviewed from time to time.
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PRAYERS PLEASE:  For all who have died recently, including:  John 
Hall, Geraldine Gibbons, Eric Murphy, Betty Darwin, Betty Callaghan, 
Stephen Coyne, John Stack, Winifred Travers, Rona Morrison.  May all 
who have died share forever in the new life of the Risen Christ.

DIACONATE ORDINATIONS:  The coach will leave church at 
10.30am.  Each passenger is asked for £5 to defray the cost of the 
coach.  There are still a few places left on the coach.  Speak to Fr John 
if you wish to travel to and from the Cathedral on the coach. 

Parishioners are invited to head straight to the crypt after Mass - the 
entrance is to the right hand rear of the Cathedral (stairs and a lift to 
get down there).   The coach is now full.  If anyone is now not going by 
coach please let Fr John know so that others can take their place.

THANK YOU FROM DENNIS:  I am grateful to all in the parish 
(and deanery) who have supported me during my formation over the 
last 5 years.  Your prayers and encouragement have got me through!  
Many thanks also to Fr John, Deacon Tony, and Deacon Ernest for their 
guidance.

PILGRIM CHURCHES:  Over the summer why not consider 
making a visit to one or more of these places: The Cathedral, The Co-
Cathedral (St. Mary's, Douglas, Isle of Man), St Anne and Blessed 
Dominic in St. Helens, St. Oswald & St Edmund Arrowsmith in Ashton-
in-Makerfield, St. Mary's Chorley, St. Mary's Warrington and also HMPs 
of Garth, Hindley, Risley, Wymott and the prison on The Isle of Man.

FUNDRAISER:  A huge thank you to all who contributed to the 
Fundraising event for Fr Simon - £1600 was raised.  It is greatly 
appreciated and Fr Simon wishes to than all concerned and offers his 
prayers for you all.

ROME PILGRIMAGE:  Those who are going on the Pilgrimage to 
Rome (departure 7th November) are invited to attend a planning 
meeting on Sunday 5th October at 3.00pm in the Sunshine Room.

CARE OF CREATION:  During the Care for Creation season, 
inaugurated by Pope Francis some years ago there will be a special 
Mass celebrated on that theme in our parish and the parishes of the 
Archdiocese, at the request of the Archbishop.  More details soon.

ABORTION AND ASSISTED DYING ALERT:  Please consider 
putting pressure our MPs to counter the horrific trend towards 
abortion on demand, by writing or emailing to their local constituency 
office or their office in Parliament,  It is not too late to make 
representations by e mail of letter to your MP.

IONA 2026:  The next planning meeting for the pilgrimage will be on 
the afternoon of Sunday 28th September, 3.30pm in the Sunshine 
Room.

PARISH CENTRE BUILDING:  Fr John has put in an application 
for permission to build a new (single storey) Parish Centre on the 
current site.  When and if the permission is granted any donations 
towards this will be welcome and plans for  fundraising will be 
announced.

SILVER READERS:  Last call before term begins for any volunteer to 
help pupils with their reading skills at Great Crosby. If you do not hold 
a DBS document for school this can be arranged through school.

BAPTISM:  It is hoped to restart a Baptism Catechesis Team in the 
autumn.  We have many baptisms throughout the year.  Visits to 
people’s homes used to be a part of the preparation wit families for 
this important event.  If people who have DBS checks or would like to 
apply for one, and would be interested in being on this team please get 
in touch with Fr John for some training.

SVP:  The next monthly collection will be on 6th/7th September.

FORTY HOURS (QUARANT’ORE):  The annual time of special 
prayer will be from 5th - 7th October.  Times for Watching before the 
Blessed sacrament will be arranged nearer the time.

IRENAEUS:  The latest newsletter is available in the church porch.  
Prayers are asked for Fr Chris Thomas’ niece who died unexpectedly 
recently.

RETREAT:  19th-21st September led by Ron Powell on the theme 
‘Living your life in the Power of the Holy Spirit’ at St Joseph’s Prayer 
Centre, Freshfield, Formby.  Telephone the Prayer Centre 01704875850 
or email: theprayercentre.st@pmsgs.org.uk.  The cost for the 
weekend full board is £180.
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